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For the Highland Digest 

New Roof for Hamilton Church    

Parishioners at St Peter’s Church in Hamilton will not have to worry about getting 

rained on, with funding announced recently by Liberal Member for Lyons Guy 
Barnett to help replace the roof. 

Mr Barnett said the Hodgman Liberal Government’s Community Infrastructure Fund 

supports councils and community groups around Tasmania by providing funds to 
help with local projects. 

“The Anglican Parish of Hamilton has been concerned about the poor condition of 

the St Peter’s Church roof for the past decade, and has been working toward its 
placement,” he said. 

“A $50,000 grant through our Community Infrastructure Fund will help to deliver 

the long-awaited project and replace roofing iron, guttering and down pipes. 

“Churches like St Peter’s are intrinsic to our communities. They are very much part 
of our heritage and remain of great importance to many Tasmanians today. 

“I am pleased to be part of a Liberal Government that is working with communities 
around Tasmania to meet their infrastructure challenges. 

“Not only does the community benefit through the preservation in good condition 
of this church, but projects like this are also an investment in local businesses.”  
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With Ron Sonners and Nichola Ball of the Anglican Parish of Hamilton. 

 


